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June 27, 2017 

 

 

 

Jennifer Powell, Executive Director 

Dignity Health Connected Living 

100 Mercy Oaks Drive 

Redding, CA  96003 

 

Re:  Shasta County Food Bank 

 

Dear Ms. Powell: 

 

The Shasta County Board of Supervisors hereby commends Dignity Health Connected Living 

(DHCL), formerly known as Shasta Senior Nutrition Program (SSNP), for the outstanding service it 

has provided to the low income and senior citizens of this community over the years. Your 

organization is a valuable component of the service network in Shasta County. We understand that 

Golden Umbrella and SSNP are merging to become DHCL effective July 1, 2017. 

 

The Shasta County Board of Supervisors has previously designated SSNP as Shasta County’s official 

food bank on April 26, 2016 in recognition of the exceptional services provided by the agency.  It is 

with great pleasure that we renew our designation of DHCL as the Shasta County Food Bank for 

Fiscal Years 2017-18 and 2018-19. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David A. Kehoe, Chairman 

Shasta County Board of Supervisors 

 

 

 

 


